PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS
January 28, 2018
†Birthday Blessings†
Cary Skinner, Kelly Bennett
Annual Meeting:  Sunday, February 4, 2018

There will be one service at 9:30a.m.  The Annual Meeting will be held immediately following the 9:30am service. We will meet in the Parish Hall.

Breakfast items will be prepared by the St. James Vestry.

Christian Education:  Godly Play Classes will be held today.  
Sunday Lenten Forums and Soup Lunches:  Our Lenten Forum this year will be based on The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe.  It will include segments of the movie and then discussions of each segment dealing with the theological as well as Lenten themes which appear.  The Forum will be held each Sunday in Lent (February 18th, 25th, March 4th, 11th, 18th) from 11:30-12:30.  Our children are invited to join us for the movie and then Jenn Sanborn and Kim Potts will lead them in an activity based on the segment of the movie as well.  The segments do not build on each other so come to one, some or all.  A sign-up sheet to help with Soups can be found in the Parish Hall.  There will be more info in our February Newsletter.

Altar Flowers:  Are you interested in providing floral tributes?  You may sign up to provide funds or supplies for our Altar flowers and other ways of beautifying our Church.  Our volunteers will work with you, or for you, to create a beautiful tribute.  Please contact the office to reserve your choice of date(s) and to schedule a time to speak with an Altar Guild representative. Office telephone number is 978-388-0030 or contact via e-mail at stjames.office@verizon.net.

Hospitality:  The Hospitality sign-up sheet is in the Parish Hall.  Please help with this ministry by signing up to host a Sunday!

Our Neighbors' Table:  Our Neighbors' Table is seeking assorted instant/hot cereals, soups, baked beans, pasta and pasta sauce along with other non-perishable foods such as canned fruits and vegetables.  And, as always, personal items are in need, such as toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant, soap, shampoo, mouthwash, powder, floss and any other personal care items for men, women and children. 
Continue(
The Merrimac Valley Collaborative Lenten Progressive Dinners:  The Collaborative will once again be hosting Progressive Lenten Soup Suppers and programming this year at all of our Churches.  The program this year will include presentations given at Trinity Institutes Values in Action Campaign. A description is found below.  For our program we will be watching the presentations of the speakers and then discussing.  We are lucky enough to go first, Wednesday, February 21st, and will be focusing on the presentation given by our Presiding Bishop Michael Curry.  

As always these are free of charge and open to all.  The schedule is found below. Everyone is invited to attend one, some or all as the segments do not build on each other.   Make sure you make note of the day as it varies from week to week.  The time however is the same:   6:30pm -8:30pm.  Please see the sign-up sheet in the Parish Hall to help provide a soup or a simple desert on our host night (February 21st).     

Wednesday, February 21st Amesbury - Speaker Michael Curry
Wednesday, February 28th Haverhill - Jose Antonio Vargas
Wednesday, March 7th North Andover - Michelle Alexander
Thursday, March 15th Newburyport - Pádraig Ó Tuama
Tuesday, March 20th Groveland - Elizabeth Edman 


We all want to create a better world—and that requires action and connection. Discerning shared values is crucial to forming powerful partnerships and moving forward with courageous intention. Explore how you and your community can set a collaborative course at Values in Action, a Trinity Institute conference designed to help you get grounded and connected so you can get going.
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